
         
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HONOURING OUR SHOP STEWARDS: A NIGHT OF 
CELEBRATION 

VANCOUVER, British Columbia — On Saturday evening, May 4, 2024, the 
Teamsters paid tribute to the hardworking heroes of the workplace - our dedicated 
LOCAL 31 Shop Stewards!  

President Stan Hennessy stated, “Our Shop Stewards are the heartbeat of our great 
Union, the guardians of worker dignity and rights.”  

LOCAL 31 thanks our Stewards for their tireless efforts, which make them the 
backbone of our Union and the first line of defence for our brothers and sisters.  

(L-R) Shop Stewards Bob 
Radomski, UPS - Gemaline Go, 
UPS - Pena Elissalde, UPS - 
Robert Kaneko, Purolator - 
Tammey Harris, Ken Johnson 
Trucking Ltd., Richard Hannah, 
Canada Cartage - Local 31 
President Stan Hennessy, Local 
31 Business Agent Mike 
Hennessy - Chris Nietzel, 
Purolator 

Teamsters Local Union No. 31 
proudly represents more than 
8,600 hard-working members in 
British Columbia and the Yukon Territory, including general truck drivers and 
industrial mechanics, courier, parcel and package handlers, public services, 
clerical, warehouse and grocery workers, transit, coach, school bus drivers and 
monitors, lumber, pulp and paper workers and limousine chauffeurs, since 1936. 


